
Notification for extension of tender
closing time due to blockage of public
access to the Government Secretariat
Tender Box

     The Central Tender Board (CTB) has announced that the closing time for
tenders to be received through the Government Secretariat Tender Box by noon
today (June 14) will be extended, until further notice due to blockage of the
public access to the Government Secretariat Tender Box. 

     Following removal of the blockage, the CTB will announce the extended
tender closing time as soon as practicable. The announcement will be made via
press releases on the GovHK website (www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/today.htm).
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